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Jasen Haskins <jasen.haskins@wylietexas.gov>

Manors at Woodbridge 

Daryl Herzog Wed, Oct 20, 2021 at 2:29 PM
To: Jasen Haskins <jasen.haskins@wylietexas.gov>
Cc: John Arnold 

Mr. Haskins,

 

Herzog Development is aware of the proposed right-of-way changes which Skorburg Company is requesting for the
Manors at Woodbridge.  We are also aware of Manors proposed boundary change to match up with Woodbridge Villas
and Woodbridge Townhomes boundaries on the south of our property, as well as Manors boundary changes to their south
to match up with the northern boundary of North Texas Municipal Water District’s landfill.  Herzog Development supports
Skorburg’s request and feels that it is a good solution given the constraints the Skorburg Company has been forced to
work with.

 

Thank you,

Daryl Herzog

President

Herzog Development, LLC

800 E Campbell Rd., Suite 130

Richardson, Texas 75081


